
        
        

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The children in Year 4 will start swimming lessons on Thursday 12th September 
2019. We will travel to the Friary swimming pool by coach and swim in the 
afternoon. 
 
Staffordshire County Council has various conditions for children taking part in 
swimming lessons. These include: 
 

 Swimming hats to be worn 

 Swimming costumes for girls (no bikinis) 

 Swimming trunks for boys (no shorts) 

 Long hair tied up 

 Verrucae socks to cover veruccae (no talcum powder) 

 No jewellery 

 No plasters to be worn 

 
A large towel must be supplied, as must an inhaler, if needed. 
 
Also Staffordshire County Council strongly advise against children wearing 
goggles when swimming, as there have been a number of accidents involving 
goggles in the pool. If your child must wear goggles, please sign the additional 
consent form below and return this to School. 
 
Please return the acknowledgement slip for your child to participate in this 
activity. 
 
 
Y3/4 Teachers 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
I understand my child (Name: ………………………………..) will be going 
swimming during Autumn terms 1 & 2 and Spring term 1. 
 
Print Name: …………………………………  Signed: ………………………………… 
 
I wish my child to wear goggles and accept responsibility for any accident that 
may occur when wearing them. 
 
Signed: ……………………………………..  Date: ……………….. 


